NOTICE

For teachers

Summer recess will begin from 17/05/2024 and continue till 15/06/2024. Normal
off-line classes will be held from 18/06/2024. Online classes according to the
present class routine will be held during this period and a report will have to be
submitted by each department on 18/06/2024. NAAC activity will be continued from
home criteria-wise.

All teachers will have to perform all duties, whether online or in person , as
assigned by the undersigned.

For Non-teaching staff

Official work will be continued throughout the recess that is not for Non-teaching

staff.
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